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‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other, just as in Christ, God forgave you” 
 

HEADS UP 

Dear parents 

Well done to those of you have been home schooling since January! 

Thank you for all your efforts and for keeping in touch with us, we really 

appreciate all your hard work. We can’t wait to get everyone back in so 

we can start to knit together as a community again and help our children 

to thrive and progress. 

Traditionally, we would have a parents evening in March but, in order to 

allow us to have some time with all the children before we discuss how 

they are progressing, we have re-scheduled it for May. It will be in the 

form of a phone call again and we would like to speak with reception and 

class one parents on Thursday 6th May and class two parents on 

Wednesday 5th May, both during the afternoon. More details nearer the 

time but please save the date.  

We have planned to focus on our children’s mental health and wellbeing 

(as always) and so we are continuing with yoga every Wednesday and 

Forest School on Fridays. We are delivering extra circle time and PSHE 

lessons and have also engaged a family support worker on Tuesdays to 

work with children in building confidence and self-esteem. After school 

sports club starts next week. Please encourage your child to stay, even if 

they don’t feel particularly sporty as the physical activity is good for them 

in a number of ways. 

We believe that we are generally very accommodating and flexible in 

working with parents but can I ask you to please wait until a member of 

staff is either on the gate or at the door before dropping your children off 

and leaving them at school. Thank you for your support with this; when 

and if we return to some kind of normality, you will be able to wait on the 

playground with them as before. As a reminder, we will be on duty from 

8.50am and drop off times are below: 

8.50 Reception  (plus siblings) 

8.55 Key stage 1 (plus siblings) 

9.00 Key stage 2  

 

3.15 Reception  (plus siblings) 



3.20 Key stage 1 (plus siblings) 

3.25 Key stage 2 

 

I hope that you have a relaxing weekend and we look forward to seeing 

you on Monday. 

Kind Regards 

Joanne Bromley 

Head Teacher 

If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then 

please do not come to school, stay at home and book a test if you 

have coronavirus symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  
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